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The Holden Fire Department will be sponsoring a seminar: 

Surviving a Fire - Seconds Count
This free seminar will be presented at the Holden Senior Center on
Thursday, December 8th at 6:00 pm.

The first portion of the seminar will discuss smoke alarms, escape plans,
and actions that can be taken to quickly evacuate a burning building. 

We plan to have electricians, knowledgeable in current smoke alarm
requirements, on hand to answer questions from those in attendance.

The second portion will deal with residential fire sprinklers. We are inviting
representatives from companies that install and maintain residential fire
sprinklers to answer questions from those in attendance.

Light refreshments will be served. 

If you would like to attend please send an email indicating how many in
your party will be attending to:    Holden_Fire@Holdenma.gov

Thank you,

John Chandler, Chief


